
ParentMail Email regarding Collection of Exam Results 

Sent 12 May 2023 

 

 

 

Dear   
 
Further to the letter that was sent yesterday regarding the collection or emailing of 
Exam results in August, please be advised that due to GDPR, we can only accept an 
instruction from the student, sent from their school email account. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs S Mills 
Exams Officer 
 


